
For further information please call 311:

or contact:
HTFC Planning and Design 

Phone: 204-944-9907

Email: info@htfc.mb.ca

Project Website: www.winnipeg.ca/LyndaleDrive

Pour voir cet avis de construction en français, veuillez visiter le site Web du projet.

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION
Lyndale Drive Retaining Wall

The Lyndale Drive riverbank stabilization construction project will begin in late November 2016. As a result of winter 
construction activities on the riverbank, Lyndale Drive will be closed to vehicular traffic and parking between the 
intersections of Monck Avenue to Gauvin Street between November 2016 and March 2016.  The intersections of 
Lyndale Drive and Monck Avenue, and Gauvin Street will remain open during this time.  A pedestrian corridor will be 
maintained along the north side of Lyndale Drive throughout the road closure period.

Following completion of the winter construction works, Lyndale Drive will be re-opened to traffic. A second closure of 
Lyndale Drive will be required in the spring and summer months to accommodate roadway and sidewalk construction, 
as well as riverbank revegetation. The work is planned for completion by the fall of 2017. 

The roadway will be opened and cleared of obstructions for the weekend of June 17th, 2017 to accommodate the 
Manitoba Marathon. 

Construction work will be carried out between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. Monday to Friday, however some 
construction work may be necessary outside of these hours or on weekends or holidays.  Construction traffic will be 
routed to the work site per City by-laws.  

The City of Winnipeg realizes that the construction work will be disruptive and we will endeavour to complete the 
work as quickly and efficiently as possible. We thank you for your patience. 
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